
Good morning, 

 

As a family doctor at Lamoille Health Partners in Lamoille County, and current President of 

the Vermont Medical Society, I respectfully submit this testimony of the critical importance 

of improved funding for primary care.  I believe that strengthening our foundational care will 

decrease overall costs, improve efficiencies, and improve patient outcomes.  I am happy to 

share specific patient examples, or more testimony in person or over zoom. 

 

Thank you for advocating for our patients and offices during this tumultuous time. 

 

The letter below reflects my personal option and is not representative of or a statement 

from my employer. 

 

Thank you. 

 


